
From: Malliett, Valerie (Intern
Sent: 12/15/2011 4:18:33 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Homer,

Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Cooke, 
Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Missing DR responses.xls

Shilpa,

Thanks so much for your quick response.

Valerie Malliett
Legal Assistant to Michelle Cooke, Interim Director 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
California Public Utilties Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94080
415-703-1815
vm1@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 4:17 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle; Horner, Trina_________
Cc: Malliett, Valerie (Intern); Redacted______
Subject: RE: Missing DR responses.xls

Michelle, Valerie,

Today Valerie was forwarded all of the data responses from your spreadsheet. Just like your 
embarrassment, we have one too. We noticed that we have not yet answered CPUC_079 so we 
will be providing a response on this question next week.

Thanks to jRed | on our team to providing the other responses so quickly today.

Shilpa

SB GT&S 0483151
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From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 4:46 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle'; Horner, Trina_________
Cc: Mailiett, Valerie (lntern);[Redacted 
Subject: RE: Missing DR responses.xls

Michelle, Valerie,

Sure, well get you a copy of the responses (and we all have our share of embarrassment from 
time to time). For a majority of the responses, we should be able to provide them by the end of 
the week. Subject to check, there may be a couple where we provided reams of electronic data 
that may take a couple more days to reproduce. I’ll let you know which ones those are by 
Friday morning.

Take care.

Shilpa

From: Cooke, Michelle fmailto:michelle.cookefajcpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 4:33 PM 
To: Horner, Trina; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Mailiett, Valerie (Intern)
Subject: Missing DR responses.xls

Trina and Shilpa- this is embarrassing, but we are cleaning up our records and we 
have a list of data requests that we have logged and I’m sure we have responses from 
PG&E on because many of them have the PG&E reference number. Many are very 
old, from the beginning days of the San Bruno response last year before we really got 
our logging system going effectively (others aren’t so old and I don’t have any excuse 
there). Can I ask for an additional copy of what was sent in response to those request 
be provided to Valerie Mailiett as soon as possible? If it will take more than a couple of 
days, please let me know when we can realistically expect a copy.

Many thanks.

SB GT&S 0483152
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Michelle
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